
CDC News (December 2023)  
 
The 1st meeting of CDC Standing Committee on STEAM Education 
(2023-2025) was held on 20 October 2023 (Friday).  Salient points of the 
discussion were summarised as follows:  

 
 The work progress of various key support measures for further 

strengthening the promotion of STEAM education in schools was 
reported and discussed, including -  
 
 the new curriculum initiatives relating to STEAM education, in 

particular the development of the Primary Science (P1-6) 
subject, the release of newly developed STEAM learning 
modules in Junior Secondary Science, and the launch of support 
programmes for Mathematics curriculum; 
 

 the provision of professional development programmes on 
Innovation & Technology and holistic planning for the 
implementation of STEAM education in schools for the 
STEAM co-ordinators/teachers; 
 

 the collaboration with professional bodies/organisations in 
arranging student activities; and  

 
 the grooming of gifted students with talents in STEAM, etc.   

 
 The progress of development of the STEAM Education Handbook and 

the Information Technology Learning Targets were reported.  
 
 
 

ENDS 


